
                         BETMAR GOLF CLUB     

        CONCURRENT BOARD AND    

         GENERAL MEETING OCTOBER 28, 2024  

              

Board Members present: Mike Williamson, Gail 

Williamson, Kim Gooding, Mike Poulin, Dave Gregg 

Paul Marichal, Joe Nemeth and Colleen Carson via  

phone.            

            

 Members absent: Marilyn Williams and Terri 

Williams.           

             

 Membership Properties Mac McKinnon and 9 

members           

    Meeting was called to order by 

President Mike Williamson at 9am in clubhouse 2. 

  Secretary’s Report: The minutes of the 

Executive Meeting and General Meeting of April 22, 

2024 were read. A motion by Dave Gregg to accept 

2nd by Mike Poulin. Motion passed.                                              

 Treasurer’s Report: Joe Nemeth gave treasurers 

report and was accepted as read discussed other 



budget items that needed to be tabled til after the 

maintenance meeting on Friday. As far as the budget 

decisions  will be deferred to the November, 

meeting.           

 Properties: Mac McKinnon talked about the 

damage done from the hurricane especially the blue 

course and also about the water flow. His hopes for 

opening the courses are possibly Nov 11 for gold 

probably 5 weeks for white and if we’re lucky Jan 1st 

for blue.           

 Club House Report: Mike Poulin reported 419 

rounds played so far, not many because of the 

courses being closed because of hurricanes and it 

being summer. The floors had been cleaned by the 

same company that did the other 2 clubhouses.  

 Membership: Colleen Carson mentioned 

whether we should discuss raising costs of 

memberships for 2025 will be tabled until November 

meeting.       Properties: Paul 

Marichal thanked all that helped last week with clean 

up and looking for more volunteers to move piles to 

the chippers. Will be having another volunteer day 



next week to work on 5,6,7,8,. Sooner it gets done 

the sooner the course will reopen.     

     What Not Barn: Deb Gumser 

stated a few runs to the dump were made to get rid 

of the stuff that got wet during the hurricane, but 

have reopened and took in $644 first day . Will be 

opening 2 days a week starting November 1.  

      Christmas Sale: Tom Brown 

asked that Laurie Black be given the start up money 

for the sale which will be November 23. Motion by 

Joe Nemeth seconded by Mike Poulin. Motion 

passed.            

    Pro Shop: Phil Hawkins said shop is 

ready to reopen with new shirts and jackets also we 

were very lucky no water got in the front door with 

flooding on Lakewood.        

 New Business: 2 leagues Friday men and 

Thursday ladies were approved but it was mentioned 

there is a new form that has to be filled out if you 

want a league also they can’t start up until there are 

2 courses open. Breakfast tickets are available and 

need to push the membership tickets. Drawing next 



month!! Swore in Paul Marichal for properties.  

         

 Adjournment: Motion by Dave Gregg seconded 

by Mike Poulin. Meeting adjourned at 10:15.  

             

             

                 Secretary  

                                                     Gail Williamson 


